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NOTICE TO ALL END-USERS

RT57-2019 YEAR TWO (2) PRICING DELAY

Paragraph 18 of the Special Conditions of Contract (SCC) governing the contract
provides for the establishment of a contract pricing for second and third year of

the contract.

In this process, all contractors are afforded an opportunity to revise their pricing
and offer new models. The process for the resubmission for pricing was instituted
and contractors were given the period from 4 February 2020 to 6 March 2020 to

submit their new pricing and offers.

The resubmission of new offers commenced and the Bid Evaluation Committee
(BEC) started with the evaluation process and it was expected to be finalised and
implemented on 1 April 2020. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the process could
not continue, as members of the BEC could not travel for their safety.

Due to these developments, the office decided to conduct a price adjustment on
year one (1) pricing based on Rates of Exchange (ROE) to ensure continuity of
supply while waiting for the national lockdown to end and allow the BEC to

continue with the evaluation of the new offers.

Due to this delay, there are contractors that are unable to deliver vehicles due to
operating on 2019 pricing and discontinued vehicle models that are not part of
year one (1) offers. Pricing for year two (2) is finalised and will be presented before
the BAC on 17 September 2020 and should approval be granted, the pricing

would be published for implementation.

We request end-user departments to bear with us during this period while we are
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waiting for the finalisation of the pricing.

7. We do apologise for the inconvenience that this delay is causing on operations.

Kind regards

(-

OTHUSHI MOIFO
For CHIEF DIRECTOR: TRANSVERSAL CONTRACTING
DATE: 14 SEPTEMBER 2019
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